
From: eRegistration Info <eRegistration.Info@usdoj.gov> 
Date: June 26, 2014 at 9:11:51 AM EDT 
Subject: eRegistration application again available 

EOIR is pleased to announce that the eRegistration application is again available for account requests 
and electronic filing of EOIR-27s and EOIR-28s.  You can access eRegistry via the link that has been 
available since June 2013 - https://portal.eoir.justice.gov.  Should you have questions about 
eRegistration, please visit http://www.justice.gov/eoir/engage/eRegistration.htm.  If you need 
assistance with your account, please email eRegistration.info@usdoj.gov. 
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